ACTION: RESOLUTION TO THANK CABINET STAFF

Agenda Item B-2 July 31, 2018

Recommendation

That the Kentucky Environmental Education Council adopt resolutions, based on the attached example, thanking the following Education and Workforce Development Cabinet staff for their assistance to the council:

- David Morris
- Lori Miller
- Shannon Crane
- Jerry Roberts
- Rebecca Hopper
- Toshia Redding
- Tammy Hurst

Rationale

- Education and Workforce Development Cabinet fiscal staff have been extremely helpful to staff of the Kentucky Environmental Education Council over the past several years in all manner of financial operations.
- Their assistance has become even more valuable as KEEC has received an increasing amount of outside funding requiring additional financial management.